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Arshdeep Singh Sandhu 
Near Evergreen Sr Sec School, Amritsar Road, Bhikhiwind 
Tarn Taran, Punjab 143401 
India 
 
2022-11-16T12:15:00 
 
 
Dear Arshdeep Singh, 
 
Thank you for considering the University of New Haven for your graduate studies. After careful review
of your application, we regret to inform you that we are unable to accept you into the Public
Administration, MPA program. 
 
We are sorry that a more favorable decision could not be made for you. Thank you for your interest in the
University of New Haven, and we wish you the best in your future endeavors.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Office of Graduate Admissions


